
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 9/23/2013 3:59:29 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 'gery.bauman@dot.gov' (gery.bauman@dot.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: PHMSA visit to Bishop Ranch 

Laura, 

Gery Bauman from PHMSA and Richard Prier from Oakridge National Labs will be coming to 
PG&E Bishop Ranch facility in San Ramon on September 25th to inspect the records pertaining 
to the L-l 14 pipeline in Brentwood. Thank you in advance for helping Gery and Richard with 
the logistics of their visit. I will also be joining them in the morning and use this as an 
opportunity to tour the new Gas Ops center. 

Best, 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

Caiifornia Public Utilities Commission 

Phone:415-703-2274 

E-maii: eiizaveta.maiashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 
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